

2/19/91

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 9404 Santa Fe Lane Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl,

This letter confirms your reception of KNZR on Jan. 20, 1991.

You may be interested to know that KNZR is the only one of the 59 Class 1-A and 1-B Clear Channel AM stations in the U.S. that operates at less than 50kw of power.

In March of 1990 the studios were moved and almost all new studio equipment is now in use. Also on August 9, 1990 the station went on-air with a new Harris DX-10 all solid state, digitally modulated transmitter allowing very high yet clean and legal levels of modulation. Because your location is in line with the deepest null in the signal pattern your reception of this station, even with the new transmitter will probably be rare.

Good luck on further DX'ing.

Sincerely

Randy Warwick General Manager